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GENERAL MEETING OF CHAMBER OF COMMERCE TO BE 

HELD MONDAY, FEBRUARY 19 

  

| 
| 

Two meetings of the Council of the Terrace | 
Bay Chamber of Commerce were held last week, 
both presided over by C,E,Paget and assisted 
by J. Kelty, Secretary-Treasurer, in the 
Recreation Centre's meeting room, 

The first meeting, on Monday evening, Feb. 
5 attended to accrued business of the Chamber, 
Correspondence included a letter from a 
Manitoba theatre group, which was forwarded - 
to the Recreation Director Mr, Ken Ward, 

A detailed membership report was given by 
Lionel Waghorn before presenting for study, 
membership wallet cards and decals and larger 
membership cards for business establishments, 
Discussion on the card design and possible use! 
of a slogan, brought many ideas to light, 
among them a suggestion from Mr, Paget to 
look at the commercial value of a slogan that 
could be put into a concrete item. The Town 
Council will be contacted to seek permission 
to use the Town Crest if it should be decided 
to design a more elaborate membership ident- 
ification for future use, For 1962, the 
necessary cards and stickers will be ordered 
in plain design, 

Enquiries have been made concerning local 
weather reporting, and it was noted the 
Lakehead TV station were co-operating in this 
regard, Mr. Kelty stated that the Mill 
Manager has agreed to have the Company service 
a Metecrological station if the government 
should decide to establish one on mill prem- 
ises, Letters have been prepared and sent to 
proper authorities in this connection, 

Mr. Paget reported on the annual meeting 
of the Port Arthur Chamber of Commerce which 
he had attended and circulated some of their 
data for inspection, He further recommended 
affiliation with Northwestern Ontario 
Associated Chamber of Conmerce, and received 
the approval of the Council, 

Ken MacLeod, Chairman of Tourist and 
Tourist Publicity discussed the serious lack 
of suitable photographs for publication, and 
itemized his list for a future brochure, 
receiving further suggestions from his fellow 
Councillors. 

The possibility of having a night deposit- 
ory at the local Bank is being investigated. 

It was agreed to hold a General meeting of 
the Chamber on Monday, February 10 at 7.30 in 
the large meeting room of the Recreation 
Centre, at which time a progress report could 
be presented to all members and prospective 
members, Chief Constable Billings had 
volunteered to appear at a general meeting to 
advise members how they should handle cheques 
during the tourist season, and would be 
inviyed..to do so at this tine, 

Mr, Paget announced his intention of 
attending the Upper Lake Superior Travel 
Council meeting to be held in Nipigon on Feb, 

14 and upon his invitation, several members of! 
Dicicciees (continued on Pag on Page 9 
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the district in which we live 
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_ February 15,1962 
' MINOR HOCKEY NIGHT FEBRUARY 23RD 

On Friday, February 23rd, the Terrace Bay 

Annual Minor Hockey Night will be held in the 

Terrace Bay Arena, with over 200 boys perform 

ing in 6 separate hockey games. 
THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO SUPPORT THE 

KIDS AND TO SHOW THE HOCKEY EXECUTIVE, THE 

LADIES? AUXILIARY AND THE COACHES, MANAGERS 

AND PLAYERS YOUR APPRECIATION OF THEIR EFFORTS. 

In addition to the hockey games, which will 

feature a final match between the Midgets and 

an outside club, there will be Special Opening 

Ceremonies, lucky ticket draws and other 
special events. 

Ticket sellers will be calling at your door, 

SO SUPPORT THE KIDS, 

VACANT STORE LEASED 

It has been learned from a reliable source 

that the Bucovetsky store premises have been 

leased and work on inside renovations are 

now underway. 
The large part (on the Bank side) will 

house a clothing store to be operated by Mr. 

and Mrs. F. Ford of Pine Falls, and the small 

part will be used by Phil Stuart's Electrical 

Shop. 

It is expected that the opening date will 

be early in March, 

HOCKEY NEWS 

North Shore Hockey 1961 - 2 schedule’ will 

come to a close at the end of this week, with 

Terrace Bay Superiors facing the Marathon 

Mercuries for the last time on Thursday night 

and ending the schedule at Nipigon Sunday. 

It looks as though the Mercs are going to 

have just enough balance to take them over 

the top for league leadership, their over- 

whelming victories over the weekend against 

Red Rock Royals lowers the odds that they 

will suffer at least three defeats and 

Superiors need that long chance to gain the 

necessary points. Superiors paid their 

farewells to Don Dobson last Friday with a 

get together in the dressing room and 

presentation of a travelling bag. Don with a 

job at stake couldn’t do anything else but 

leave at this time and expressed regret that 

he could not remain for the balance of the 

season, Rocky Gavin has taken over the pads 

for the past three games so should be in good 

form for the semi-finals, and we know from the 

past that when Gavin is on he is tough to 

beat. Thursday’s game here should be a 

prelude to semi-final and final hockey games 

as well as an added attraction when the 

winner of the Miss Superior contest will be 
announced, She will be picked by a panel 

point system and nobody will know the winner 

until Thursday night, so try to be one of 

the large crowd expected,


